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OUA MEMO 00-0921-0147 
MEMORANDUM 
08 September 2021 

For: Regional Directors and BARMM Education Minister 
Schools Division Superintendents 

Public School Heads 
(Elementary, Secondary, and Senior High School) 

All Others Concerned 

Subject: POSTPONEMENT OF THE 2021 GAWAD SIKLAB 
AWARDING DAY 

In compliance with recommendations of the Inter-Agency Task Force for the 
Management of Emerging Infectious Diseases (IATF), the Office of the 
Undersecretary for Administration (OUA) through the Bureau of Learner Support 
Services – Youth Formation Division (BLSS-YFD) announces the postponement of 
the 2021 Gawad Siklab Awarding until further notice. This event shall be 
rescheduled through a separate Memorandum. 

For more information, please contact Mr. Adolf P. Aguilar, Chief of the BLSS-
YFD, through 0915 566 9717 or email at blss.yfd@deped.gov.ph . 

For immediate dissemination and appropriate action. 

ALAIN DEL B. PASCUA 
  Undersecretary 
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